From: Janine Griffis

Sent: 21 August 2019 14:52

To: Sild, Thomas

Cc:

Subject: Re: 2019/2854/P Flat 1, 9 Carlingford Road

Dear Thomas,

We have reviewed the plans and are concerned that there appears to be a tulip tree in the garden (mentioned by the neighbours and appearing in the planning history) that is not accounted for in the planning application. If so, an aboricultural report is needed to ensure that the development does not endanger the tree (or any other trees that there might be) and we would want to see appropriate tree protection measures included in the construction management plan.

We have concerns about approving this proposal until this assurance is provided.

Sincerely,

Janine Griffis Chair, Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum www.hampsteadforum.org

